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Arizona’s new anti-immigrant law (SB 1070) is an affront to American values of fairness and respect for 
our constitution. The AFL-CIO joins people of conscience around the country in condemning the law, 
which will make racial profiling the norm—if not a requirement—in Arizona and will be impractical, 
unenforceable and a waste of scarce public resources.  
 
The law requires a police officer to stop a person and demand proof of immigration status when the officer 
has “reasonable suspicion” to believe the person is not authorized to be in the United States, regardless of 
whether he or she is suspected of a crime. The law puts Arizona’s entire Latino population—the great 
majority of whom are U.S. citizens or legal residents—at risk of arrest.  
 
It is also severely undermines workers’ rights: Any employer faced with Latino workers’ complaints—in 
the form of a picket or a lawsuit—can simply call the police and have workers arrested under the guise of 
“reasonable suspicion.” The law’s chilling effect is all too clear.  
 
The law turns public employees into federal immigration officials, requiring them to verify immigration 
status upon “reasonable suspicion”—a complex task that they are not trained, or paid, to do. To make 
matters worse, public employees must now perform that task under an ever-present threat of being sued 
because the law subjects local governments and their employees to potential lawsuits by any citizen who 
believes it is not being enforced strongly enough.  
 
We need urgent action. The Arizona law should not be allowed to become a model; it is bad public policy 
and it should be put to rest. We call on the Department of Justice to step up to its fundamental mission of 
protecting and defending our civil rights and immediately bring legal action to stop Arizona from 
implementing its ill-guided and unconstitutional law. We also call on President Obama to publicly oppose 
and terminate all programs --- including collaborations between state and local law enforcement and the 
Department of Homeland Security (DHS) --- that result in racial profiling. Our focus should instead be on a 
comprehensive solution to the broken immigration system.  
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